
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim stresses the nationality of Sinjar people and protect
them from political tensions

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad, met

with a delegation of Yazidi community comprised of people of Sinjar, including a number of

elders, figures and religious leaders on Sunday, 29/9/2019

His eminence with delegation discussed developments in the social reality in the post-Daesh,

stressed the nationality of people of Sinjar district and the need to keep them away from

political tensions and equations, and to compensate them for the harm done to them, and give

them a governmental representation commensurate with their presence as a qualitative community

to the Iraqi society.

His eminence called for overcoming the past stage and focusing on what achieves development and

reconstruction of cities and resettlement of displaced families, stressed on political, social

and tribal activities to take their role in this matter.


